
Hinkson Creek CAM Science Team 

Notes of the January 21, 2014 meeting 

 

 

Team Members Present: Bob Angelo, Paul Blanchard, Joe Engeln, John Holmes, Jason Hubbart, 

Robb Jacobson, Dave Michaelson, Dan Obrecht, Barry Poulton 

 

The notes from the previous meeting were approved. 

 

The team discussed potential future science projects to be proposed for funding.  The discussion 

focused on proposals to analyze the flow and sediment data collected over the last five years by 

Jason Hubbart’s group, a proposed study of fish and environmental factors relating to fish and a 

potential symposium to focus on public education and information about Hinkson Creek and the 

progress in understanding that is being made through the CAM process. 

 

Each of the proposals had a short summary that was discussed and changes were suggested. Each 

proposal explains the work to be done, why the work is important to the Hinkson CAM process, 

the deliverable, major budget elements and a cost estimate that includes a “not to exceed” budget 

sum. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


